
COUNCIL NEWS 

Dog Registrations 

A reminder that dog registrations are 

due 31 August. If you are registered 

to receive notices by email, please 

check your junk mail if you have not 

yet received your dogs renewal 

notice.  

Fines and interest will start from 1 

September 2023. 

To register a new dog, or renew your 

dogs registration, please visit 

www.dogsandcatsonline.com.au. 

Feel free to contact the Council 

Office with any enquires.  

Creating Connections  

This month’s Creating Connections 

will be held Friday, 18 August where 

residents aged over 55 will be given 

to opportunity to learn about and 

create mosaic art in Cummins. 

 If you or someone you know would 

be interested in attending, please 

contact the Council Office on 8676 

0400 to book your place! The 

Community Bus will be available.  

Road Closure – Katies Lane 

Due to flooding, please be advised 

that Katies Lane, Wangary will be 

closed until further notice. 

Rates 2023/24 

Property rates for the 2023/24 

financial year have been declared 

and annual rate notices should be 

received early August. The first 

instalments are due by 7 September, 

and can be paid over the counter, by 

cheque, over the phone, or via 

Council’s website.  

If you wish to receive your notices by 

email, please register through Ezybill.  

Please contact Council on 8676 0400 

with any queries.  

Baby Bounce 

Baby bounce will be held at the 

Cummins School Community Library 

every Friday. The library host 30 

minute sessions devoted to nursey 

rhyme and songs for babies, toddlers 

and caregivers. All are welcome to 

attend! 

Fortnightly Patrol Grading 

Schedule commencing 24 July 

(Subject to Change) 

Please note that newly graded roads 

during rainfall can become slippery. 

While Council monitors these roads, 

we encourage road users to be 

mindful of changes in road condition 

during these weather periods and 

drive accordingly.  

Patrol P: 

Proper Bay Road, Fishery Bay Road, 

Sleaford Bay Road 

Patrol Q: 

Gap Road, Marrie Road, Brimpton 

Lake Road 

Patrol R: 

Various Road – Lake Wangary Area 

Patrol S: 

Kiana Road, Douglas Well Road, 

Brimpton Lake Road 

Edillilie Recycling Bin Roll Out 
Recycling bins are due to be provide 

to Edillilie residents mid-August with 

the first collection being on 6 

September. The recycling bins will 

then be collected each fortnight.  

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Swim & Survive 

Enrolments open 1 August for the 

Holiday Swim Program. The aim of 

the program is to teach children basic 

swimming skills and educate them 

about life saving skills, providing 

them with the knowledge to stay safe 

around water.  

If you would like to enrol, visit 

www.holidayswm.com.au or for 

more information contact Royal Life 

Saving South Australia on 8210 4500.  

Heywire Competition 2024 
Applications are now open for the 

2024 ABC Heywire competition. 

Young people aged between 16 to 22 

from regional communities are 

encouraged to tell their stories and 

experiences of living outside capital 

cities for the opportunity to be 

featured on the ABC. 

The Heywire competition has 

enabled individuals from all across 

regional Australia for more than 25 

years, to have their say about issues 

they care about.  

If you or someone you know would 

like to share their story, visit the 

Heywire website to complete the 

entry form.  

Application close 1 September.  
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